
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

May 2, 2022 

COVID Update 

 

Dear St. John’s Residents, Tenants, and Families, 

We have been notified of four staff members who have tested positive for COVID-19. Three of the staff 

members work at both Luther Place and The Woodlands. The other staff member works at Knutson 

Place, but did not work during their infectious period.  

We will conduct testing of staff and residents today and again on Thursday, May 5th. 

If you are ill or have had a recent exposure to someone with COVID-19 please refrain from visiting. 

Please remember to sanitize your hands often and wear your mask throughout our campuses.  

Thank you for your continuous support. 

 

Sincerely,    

Kelsey Diehl, LNHA, LALD 

Luther Place Administrator  

 

 

 

 

 

You'll find a home in our community. 
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